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Mark Miller Subaru Exhibition Set to be Unveiled 
 

SALT LAKE CITY, Utah, January 27, 2024 

SALT LAKE CITY, UT – April 20, 2024 – Discovery Gateway Children's Museum is thrilled to announce the grand 
opening of its latest exhibition, sponsored by Mark Miller Subaru. The unveiling ceremony will take place on 
April 20th, 2024, at 2:00 pm at Discovery Gateway Children's Museum.  

The event will feature remarks from Kathleen Bodenlos, CEO of The Children's Museum, and Jeff Miller, Owner 
and General Manager of Mark Miller Subaru, who will be cutting the ribbon to officially open the exhibition. 
Attendees will have the opportunity to explore the exciting new features designed to educate and entertain 
visitors of all ages. 

At the heart of the exhibition is an interactive showcase of solar energy and its role in powering electric cars. 
Guests will discover firsthand how solar power can be harnessed to fuel an electric Subaru, demonstrating the 
importance of sustainable energy solutions in the automotive industry. From under the hood and beneath the 
car, children will be able to work as Subaru employees, gaining a deeper understanding of renewable energy 
technology in an engaging and hands-on environment. 

In addition to the educational experience, attendees can enjoy a variety of car-themed crafts, activities, and 
delicious cookies as part of the opening celebration. The event promises to be an immersive and entertaining 
experience for families and children alike. 

"We greatly appreciate the continued support from Mark Miller Subaru as we unveil this exhibition," said 
Kathleen Bodenlos, CEO of The Children’s Museum. "It offers our guests an exciting opportunity to learn 
through play while exploring renewable energy. This collaboration exemplifies Subaru's commitment to 
community and education, and we're thrilled to be a part of it." 

The Mark Miller Subaru exhibit is the result of a collaboration between The Children's Museum and Mark Miller 
Subaru, building upon an existing partnership to create an immersive experience for museum visitors. The 
exhibit underscores both organizations' dedication to environmental stewardship and educational outreach. 

Don't miss the grand opening of the Mark Miller Subaru exhibit at Discovery Gateway Children's Museum on 
April 20th, 2024.  
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Discovery Gateway Children’s Museum is in downtown Salt Lake City at 444 West 100 South and is a 
contemporary discovery center offering 60,000 square feet of interactive, hands-on fun. The engaging 
workshops, programs, and exhibits invite the whole family to create, learn, and play together. It is the mission 
of Discovery Gateway to inspire children of all ages and abilities to imagine, discover, and connect with their 
world to make a difference. For information, please call (801) 456-5437 ext. 142, or visit us 
at www.DiscoveryGateway.org. 
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